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Mr. Steve Metts 
Culture Resource Specialist 
Salmon National Forest 
P. 0. Box 729 
Salmon, ID 83467-0729 

· Dear Steve and Mary: 

August 24, 1993 

University of Idaho 
College of Forestry 

Wildlife and Range Sciences 
Moscow, Idaho 83844-1131 U.S.A. 

Ms. Mary Hayden, Assistant 
Culture Resource Specialist 
Salmon National Forest 
P. 0. Box 729 
Salmon, ID 83467-0729 

This is a follow up on my two encounters with Mary Hayden the week of August 1 
when I was in the Big Horn Crags with two other adults and eight Boy Scouts. We were all 
very interested in the archeological survey you were making. I would be very interested in 
receiving a copy of your report on the archeological reconnaissance and other materials you 
have on cultural resources of the area. My Scouts will be getting together this fall to show 
our slides and reflect on the trip; any additional information on histori~ use of the area by 
indigenous people and others would be of interest to all of us. 

In addition, such information would be valuable to me, and colleagues in the 
Wilderness Research Center of the university. For your information, I'm enclosing a copy 
of our monograph on the history and research at the. Taylor Ranch Wilderness Field Station. 

JCH/nm 
Enclosures 

be: Ed Krumpe 
Jeff Yeo 

Sincerely, 

~ndeec. ~ 
Dean 
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